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MEMO 

 
Date: January 26, 2021 

 

To: National Secretariat 

 

Cc: All Language Lay Directors   

 

From: Nadia Lopez, National Cursillo Service Administrator 
  

Subject: New Executive Committee Members of the OMCC  
  

 

In accordance with the rotation as stated in the OMCC statues, The World Body of Cursillos in 

Christianity (OMCC) seat is transferring to the North America Caribbean Group (NACG) in 

January of 2022. The NACG National Secretariats have selected The United States to serve as the 

OMCC Executive Committee for the next four years. 

 

The United States National Secretariat has confirmed the following servant leaders to serve on the 

OMCC Executive Committee for a term of four years, 2022-2025. 

 

Steve Krause - President  

Gloria M. Miranda - Vice President  

Omelio A. Fernandez - Treasurer  

Sharon Essner - Secretary  

Fr. Mark Seiker - Spiritual Advisor  

Most Reverend Eusebio Elizondo- Episcopal Advisor 

 

The United States, North America Caribbean Group (NACG) is transferring its seat to the 

Caribbean Group. 

 

Please join the National Secretariat in congratulating these servant leaders as they begin to serve 

our brothers and sisters at the international level. Let us extend our best wishes, support and prayers 

for their efforts in promoting the Cursillo Foundational Charism, Unity and Friendship worldwide. 

 

De Colores! 

 


